Citizen’s Forum on Industrial Development in the Bay of Fundy

Last year, the Bay of Fundy Marine Resource Centre (MRC), with support from the Ocean Management Research Network (OMRN) and the Coastal CURA (Community-University Research Alliances), hosted a one day learning circle on industrial development in the Bay of Fundy. The event, which was held in Saint John, NB, brought together a diverse group of community and other organizations from around the Bay.  Their discussions addressed the implications of present and future industrial developments in and around Fundy on the well-being of coastal communities, as well as how the region’s residents can be kept informed and participate meaningfully in decisions pertaining to such developments. By all accounts it was a useful opportunity to share perspectives and strategies. One important theme that emerged was the need to stay in touch around the bay on emergent issue relating to industrial development. There was also interest in having a follow-up session.

The MRC is planning to host a second session, which will be held on Tuesday, May 26th  just prior to the BoFEP Workshop in Wolfville (May 26-29th). This event will bring together participants from the first session, along with groups and individuals who missed the first session, to continue the sharing of information and strategies about industrial development and community response to it. There will be a focus on using a range of communications tools to link groups around the Bay, in order to increase awareness and cooperation on existing and emerging development issues.
